

October 16, 2023

Tamarah Holmes, Ph.D.
Director, Office of Broadband
Department of Housing and Community Development
600 East Main Street, Ste 300
Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Dr. Holmes:

I am providing this VATI Application Notice to notify the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development that Isle of Wight County intends to submit an application for the FY2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative (VATI) grant program to provide universal coverage for unserved areas in Isle of Wight County.

Donald T. Robertson, Assistant County Administrator, will be our main point of contact for the purposes of the application process, and can be reached at:

P.O. Box 80 17090 Monument Circle Isle of Wight, Virginia 23397 (757) 365-6202 droberts@isleofwightus.net

Isle of Wight County understands that this VATI Application Notice is required in order to submit an application for the 2024 Virginia Telecommunication Initiative and that this notice is not binding on the entity represented by the undersigned, Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development.

Should you have questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Robertson at your earliest convenience.

Respectfully,

Randy R. Keaton
County Administrator

P.O. Box 80 17090 Monument Circle Isle of Wight, VA 23397 (757) 365-6204

www.co.isle-of-wight.va.us